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CURRENT  L IST INGS ,  SALE  PENDING &  RECENTLY  SOLD

(Please contact us for your prize!)

 COMING UP  SOON . . .

Saturday

December 17th, line
up begins at

5:30pm in front of

6330 99th Street E. 
Actual cruise starts

at 6:00pm. 

(John Duff  will be hosting the annual

holiday golf cart cruise in December)



For More Information Contact: 941.812.7983 Tony@barrettrealty1.com

REC IPE  OF  THE  MONTH 

 SPOTL IGHT  OF  THE  MONTH :

When I lived in downtown Sarasota, there were several book boxes around my neighborhood. I had two

littles under the age of 6 and it was always a great excuse for a walk, getting fresh air, and helped keep

our library fresh. I had been a preschool teacher in my twenties, so loved kid's books and have always

been a passionate reader.My previous experience with the book boxes had been so positive, and it

helped create a sense of community. When I moved to Braden Woods, it seemed like the feeling of

community was lacking. I joined the Braden Woods Mom's Facebook group, and some of the other

moms reported feeling similar. I thought it would be great if someone put up a book box. Then, my

immediate neighbors moved, and a family with littles moved in, We really clicked and started doing

some gardening together, and the topic of a book box/herb-sharing space came up. 

Why did you create it?

What is the most amazing part of now having it?
Sitting with and reading to my immediate neighbor's littlest! Seeing her excitement as she picks her next

book..is so fun! I love seeing neighbors and their kids picking out books and talking with each other.

People who have never met, chatting and enjoying the space. Neighbors that used to drive by every day,

now wave.  I had one young lady who saw me outside grabbing the mail, stop and say, "I stop by almost

every day...take a break on my way home from school, and just enjoy sitting there! I am a fast reader and

go through probably a book a day!" My heart melted.  

Laura Zane-Nwagbaraocha




